
City of Oregon City

Legislation Text

625 Center Street
Oregon City, OR 97045

503-657-0891

Update on Clackamas County Courthouse Progress

RECOMMENDED ACTION (Motion):
There is no recommended action at this time. This is just an update and time to answer any
questions from the Commission.

BACKGROUND:
Clackamas County will be providing the Commission with a presentation addressing why the new
Clackamas County Courthouse is needed and how it will benefit the community. They will present
information and answer any questions the Commission may have.
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